
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
Emergency Meeting 

May 1, 2014 
Chairman Danny Williams called an emergency meeting of the Chautauqua County Board of 
Commissioners to order on Thursday, May 1, 2014 at 2 p.m. in the commission room of the 
courthouse.  Commissioners Goff Searl and Jack Carpenter were present as were County 
Counselor Larry King and County Clerk Janice A. Fine.   

Commissioners discussed issues regarding Emergency Management Department. 

Sheriff Perry Russell, Kayla Stong, Julie Adcock and Nick Reed, Undersheriff, joined the meeting 
to discuss the issue.  Sheriff stated he is looking out for the county not just the Sheriff’s Office.  
King asked if the Sheriff’s Office followed the employee handbook and Sheriff’s response was 
yes.  Sheriff states that the way things were handled is in the best interest of the county and the 
family involved.  Employee had been talked with by management multiple times.   

Jack Carpenter made a motion to adjourn at 3:11 p.m.  Goff Searl seconded the motion.  Motion 
carried 3-0.    

 
Goff Searl, First District Commissioner 

 
Danny D. Williams, Chairman, Second District Commissioner 

Jack Carpenter, Third District Commissioner 

ATTEST: 

 
Janice A. Fine, County Clerk


